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CHANGES IN SCHEDULE AND ADDITIONAL INFORMATION IN THE CONDUCT
OF THE MOTHER TONGUE-BASED MULTILINGUAL EDUCATION
PHASE II-TRAINING OF TRAINERS

The Mother Tongue-Based Multilingual Education (MTB-MLE) Phase II-
Training of Trainers (TOT) which was originally scheduled on October 20-30, 2010

has been moved to November 13-22, 2010 at the Cecille’s Pension House, Oton,
Iloilo.

The participants to this activity are those who have attended the Phase I of
the TOT of MTB-MLE at the Development Academy of the Philippines (DAP),
Tagaytay City on September 12-21, 2010.

The participants are requested to arrive at the venue early morning of
November 13, 2010 for the opening program which will start at exactly 3:30 p.m.
Each regional participant is expected to share the initial plan and activity
conducted as an offshoot of the Phase I-TOT.

For more information, contact Dr. Rosalina J. Villaneza, Head of the National
English Proficiency Program (NEPP) Secretariat at telephone no: (02) 633-7202.
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